
Sharing Health Records 
to Ensure Better Care

The Cheshire Care Record is a collaboration between GP, hospital, hospice, 
community services, mental health, social care, ambulance service and 
palliative care services provided across Cheshire.

Patients can opt out at any time.

For more information on your Cheshire Care Record, please contact the CCR Systems Manager on: 

 01244 365 000

In Winter 2019 we will be creating a Cheshire Care Record for everyone in the county. You 
don’t have to do anything, but if for any reason, you do not want a shared care record, you can 
opt out of this scheme via your GP or social worker.

Local health and social care services, doctors, hospitals and hospices are working together to 
improve how your information is shared to support the decisions they make about your care.


